CF 15-0056

January 30, 2015

MEMORANDUMTOFILE

The purpose of this memorandum is to note for the record that the City Administrative Officer
report dated January 16, 2015 relative to a Power Sales Agreement for the Don A. Campbell 2
Geothermal Energy Project was submitted in error. The matter will be considered by the Board
of Water and Power Commissioners and then forwarded to the Council for its consideration at

that time.

BRIAN WALTERS
Council Clerk
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